COUNCIL CLIPPING
12-18-23

Prudence Cole-Klimisch, President of the Helm, presented the Senior Center Millage in efforts to
gain support from local communities to place it on the August Primary election ballot. There were
twelve attendees present in favor of the millage.

There was a consensus of the Council to further discuss this topic at the January 22, 2024,
Committee-of-the-Whole meeting. The City Attorney was directed to discuss with the Helm’s
attorney details regarding the possible ballot language for the State Primary election to be held on
August 6, 2024.
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